
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

  

On behalf of FISH, we would like to invite you to a:  
 
FISH BEST PRACTICE WORKSHOP on 

COMMON FISHERIES POLICY REFORM 

16 December 2009 

MDM Hotel, Plac Konstytucji 1, Warszawa 
 
The main objectives of this meeting are: 
   

1. To provide successful ideas and methods for how to create change in fisheries policy by 
working in collaboration with others.  

2. To provide strategies to influence the reform of the Common Fisheries Policy (CFP) on 
national and EU level  

3. To enable the creation of national collaborative platforms to coordinate and strengthen 
efforts on CFP reform  

 
Attached you will find the draft programme for this 1-day workshop. Due to fast approaching 
deadlines, please send us a written confirmation of your attendance no later than November 
23 2009. In your reply, please indicate if you would like a vegetarian (and if dairy is ok), vegan, or 
gluten-free lunch, or if you have any other dietary needs. 

  
Please also let us know when you will be arriving and departing Warsaw, if you need us to arrange 
accomodation. We need this information as soon as possible to ensure hotel room availibility. 

  
FISH staff plans to arrive at the hotel on the 15th of December. Please let us know if you would 
like to join us for dinner that evening.  
 
We will be able to cover travel expenses for those in need, however, bear in mind that you must 
supply receipts for all costs that are claimed. 

  
Please contact Iwona or me if you have any questions or concerns. 

  
With best wishes, 

  
Iwona Roman and Christian Tsangarides  

The Fisheries Secretariat (FISH) 
Åsögatan 140 
116 24 Stockholm 
Sweden 
Phone: +46 (0) 8 25 07 90 
E-mail: Christian.Tsangarides@fishsec.org or Iwona.Roman@fishsec.org 
www.fishsec.org 
 


